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Newsletter 
February 2021 

Evergreen 
Child  

Care Inc.  
Nutrition Program 

 
CALENDAR OF 

EVENTS  
 

02/15/2021 – ECCI office will be closed 

in observance of Presidents Day. Meals 

on this holiday are not subject for reim-

bursement.  

 

REMINDER FOR 

MANUAL CLAIM-

ING PROVIDERS 
 

 

 

Manual Claiming Providers: All Febru-

ary claim forms must be submitted by 

no later than March 5, 2021. If docu-

ments are submitted anytime later, 

meal claims will be considered a late 

(adjustment) claim. 

 

Evergreen 

Evergreen 
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Grant Opportunity   

Reopens on 02/02/21: 

California Relief Grant 

Program 
 

California's COVID Relief Grants for small business-

es will reopen for applications today, Tuesday Febru-

ary 2nd. It will close Monday February 8th. 

 

These are small grants of between $2,000 and 

$25,000 that you are eligible for, whether you are a 

child care nonprofit or for profit business. 

 

Applications are submitted through partners, 

found by county or by language.  

 

To see the short videos on how to apply, check the 

Information for Applicants Tab 

 

To find different languages, scroll to the bottom of 

this page, or Click the Find A Partner Tab.  

 

See what paperwork you need by clicking here. 

 

Thank you to the Child Care Law Center for sharing 

this information. 

 

Click link to apply or scan QR code 

below:  

 

 

 

 

Scannable forms will 

no longer be available 

as of May 2021  
 

As of May 2021 the scannable forms claim method 

will no longer be available. Providers claiming on 

scannable forms are required to attend our online 

training session (available in English & Spanish). 

The training session is expected to last no more than 

an hour.  

 

• English Training Session– Saturday,    

April 10, 2021 at 9:30 AM.  

 

• Spanish Training Session– Saturday,  

April 17 at 9:30 AM 

 
Providers claiming on scannable forms should have 

received a zoom meeting invitation on 01/13/21 by 

email. We will send the invitation again a week prior 

to the training date. If you have not received the 

zoom meeting invitation in your email, please contact 

us immediately.  

 

We are excited to teach you & make your 

CACFP daily record keeping a breeze!  

 

 

 

 
https://careliefgrant.com/?

utm_source=CQEL+EdNews&utm_campaign=ace7e538f5-

EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2020_10_27_12_49_COPY_02&utm_medium=

email&utm_term=0_3ab28ecaa8-ace7e538f5-205074205 

https://caqualityearlylearning.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0dc422f6e3939099c5aed7e7a&id=853a52b508&e=eff72ce90b
https://caqualityearlylearning.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0dc422f6e3939099c5aed7e7a&id=0989ca39de&e=eff72ce90b
https://caqualityearlylearning.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0dc422f6e3939099c5aed7e7a&id=7dbfb2fed4&e=eff72ce90b
https://caqualityearlylearning.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0dc422f6e3939099c5aed7e7a&id=7dbfb2fed4&e=eff72ce90b
https://caqualityearlylearning.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0dc422f6e3939099c5aed7e7a&id=2db0ea16ce&e=eff72ce90b
https://caqualityearlylearning.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0dc422f6e3939099c5aed7e7a&id=924d5a99fd&e=eff72ce90b
https://caqualityearlylearning.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0dc422f6e3939099c5aed7e7a&id=e29ef6b152&e=eff72ce90b
https://careliefgrant.com/?utm_source=CQEL+EdNews&utm_campaign=ace7e538f5-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2020_10_27_12_49_COPY_02&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_3ab28ecaa8-ace7e538f5-205074205
https://careliefgrant.com/?utm_source=CQEL+EdNews&utm_campaign=ace7e538f5-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2020_10_27_12_49_COPY_02&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_3ab28ecaa8-ace7e538f5-205074205
https://careliefgrant.com/?utm_source=CQEL+EdNews&utm_campaign=ace7e538f5-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2020_10_27_12_49_COPY_02&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_3ab28ecaa8-ace7e538f5-205074205
https://careliefgrant.com/?utm_source=CQEL+EdNews&utm_campaign=ace7e538f5-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2020_10_27_12_49_COPY_02&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_3ab28ecaa8-ace7e538f5-205074205
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In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, and 

employees, and institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from discriminating based on race, color, national origin, sex, 

disability, age, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity in any program or activity conducted or funded by USDA. 

Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of communication for program information (e.g. Braille, large print, audiotape, American Sign Lan-

guage, etc.), should contact the Agency (State or local) where they applied for benefits.  Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities 

may contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339.  Additionally, program information may be made available in languages other than 

English. 

To file a program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, (AD-3027) found online at: http://

www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, and at any USDA office, or write a letter addressed to USDA and provide in the letter all of the information 

requested in the form. To request a copy of the complaint form, call (866) 632-9992. Submit your completed form or letter to USDA by: 

(1) mail: U.S. Department of Agriculture 

Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights 

1400 Independence Avenue, SW 

Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; 

(2) fax: (202) 690-7442; or 

(3) email: program.intake@usda.gov. 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

 

 

Miguela-Lyn Adams 

Karine Alebyan  

Nathalie Bensimon 

Laura  Bilodeau 

Teresa Contreras 

Oksano Danylchenko 

Saira Estrada 

Teonie Gamboa  

 

 

 

 

Lafrunde Glenn 

Angelica Guerrero 

Jo Hernandez  

Tenika Jackson 

Deontranese Jones 

Ozra Lotfizadeh 

Alexis Parker 

Antonia Perez 

 

 

 

 

Irahlyn Pogoy  

Gabina Rodriguez Santiago 

Armen Sargsyan 

Rouzanna Sarkisian 

Jermaine Thompson 

Kimiko Whittaker 

Happy Birthday 

Evergreen Providers ! 


